
Summer Youth Opportunities 

Parents, Grandparents, and Neighbors of Youth of St. Thomas Aquinas Church, 

Incoming 6th graders for 2024/2025 school year are welcome to begin attending Youth 
Nights starting May 27, from 6-7:30! 

All youth of the parish are encouraged to get involved by volunteering in some way 
during VBS which will be June 10-14, be sure to save that week for a fun week for the 
youth and kids of the parish! You can help by decorating the week before, planning 
skits, acting as small group leaders, music helpers, and much more! 

If you have a swimming pool or some larger outdoor space that would be good for 
Youth outdoor activities or for Youth swim nights for the Youth group, please call or text 
Marina Bishop, 504-940-8997. 

Teens in high school are invited to attend the diocesan youth Camps, they will be held 
in July, one is for young women and another for young men. 

This link gives most of the information: 
https://shvcamps.com/?utm_source=BenchmarkEmail&utm_campaign=2024_Camps_-
_2nd_to_Parish_Admis&utm_medium=email 
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